
 

 
 

 
 

DVCC BOYS BOOSTER CLUB 

 
 

Dear Friends and Colleagues, 
 
The Desert Vista Boys Cross Country team needs your help!  As a competitive team, we 
need to continue to give opportunities for our student- athletes to compete, both on a 
local and national level.  
 
As it stands, the school funding allotment provides for the student -athletes to compete 
in two races per season.  Two races are not sufficient to keep this team progressing and 
growing.  Our team needs to be participating in larger races, which gives opportunities 
for our team to go up against faster teams.  At times, it requires travel to compete 
against the finest runners and teams in the country. 
 
We are currently looking for sponsors to help offset the cost for the necessary entry fees 
and travel expenses. We hope to raise $5,000 for the 2022 season.  Donations for the 
2022 Desert Vista Boys Cross Country Club are tax deductible (Not-for-Profit 
Organization #20-0685773). As a contributor, your business name will be included on 
the team banner that will be displayed at all meets this season.  
 
If you have any questions, or would like additional information about our organization, 
please contact Janet Smith, Desert Vista Boys Cross Country Booster Club,  
602-568-8380. 
 
Thank you in advance for giving the Desert Vista Boys Cross Country team a chance to 
compete and repeat the state championship! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janet Smith, Treasurer 
Desert Vista Boys Cross Country Booster Club 


